
 
 

NORTH CAROLINA 

PUBLIC STAFF 

UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

    Executive Director           Communications            Economic Research             Legal                Transportation 
              733-2435    733-2810            733-2902                733-6110     733-7766 
 
          Accounting                        Consumer Services                     Electric              Natural Gas      Water 
              733-4279    733-9277             733-2267                733-4326                    733-5610 

 
4326 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4326 • Fax (919) 733-9565 

An Equal Opportunity / Affirmation Action Employer 

March 12, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
 
Ms. Gail L. Mount, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 
Re: Docket No. EMP-89, Sub 0 – Grandview Wind Farm, LLC 
 Application to Register a Renewable Energy Facility 
 211.22-MWAC Wind Turbine Facility located near Groom, TX 
 
Dear Ms. Mount: 
 
 The Public Staff has completed its review of the Registration Statement for a 
Renewable Energy Facility filed by Grandview Wind Farm, LLC, on February 20, 2015, 
in the above-referenced docket pursuant to Commission Rule R8-66. As a result of our 
review, we recommend that the Registration Statement be considered complete and 
that the facility be considered a renewable energy facility. 
 
 I certify that a copy of this letter has been served on the applicant by email. If 
necessary, please contact me at (919) 733-1515 or at scott.saillor@psncuc.nc.gov. 
 
 
      Regards, 
 
      /s/ Scott J. Saillor 
      Utilities Engineer – Electric Division 
 
 
cc: Lopa Banerjee – E.ON Climate & Renewables North America, LLC 
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